
 

 
 
 
Attention to Parents/Carers of pupils  
                       
                                                                  
 

Re: WKS Charity update and Wirral Food Bank Collection  Friday 2nd December 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are pleased to share that the school's chosen charities for the year are: 

International Charity      Water Aid 
 

National Charity    Cancer Research 
 

Local Charity     Wirral Food Bank 
 
The charities were chosen by pupils through a ballot system and yet again we are so pleased to see 
how pupils are thinking of others outside of the school.  
 
We have also three non-uniform days to support charities including Charity Elf Run for Wirral 
University Teaching Hospital, RNLI May Day Mile. We ask pupils to bring in a small donation, even a 
“fist of small coins”.  
 
Wirral Foodbank Collection 
For one of our Christmas fundraiser events we are asking you and your children/wards to please 
contribute to our collection for Wirral Food Bank. We would be grateful if you could send any 
donations between Monday 5th December and Thursday 08th December with your child/ward to school, 
to spread Christmas Joy among our community. 
 
This is the list of their suggested items: 
 
Dry Goods  
Rice, pasta, packet soup 
Sugar, biscuits 
Chocolate Bars 
Instant Mash 
 
Detergents 
Washing up liquid 
Washing powder tablets 
 
 
 

Jars 
Jam, pasta sauce 
Coffee 
 
Tins 
Tinned potatoes 
Tinned Fruit 
Tinned tomatoes 
Tinned Soup, spaghetti 
Tinned Fish, meat 
Tinned vegetables 

Toiletries 
Toothpaste, toothbrush 
Toilet Rolls 
Nappies Size 4,5 & 6 
Soap, shower gel 
Deodorant 
Female Hygiene Products 
 
Drinks 
Squash 
Juice Packs 
UHT Milk 

 



WKS Elf Run – Wednesday 21st December 
 
We’ll be holding a WKS Elf Run in school. This is a non-uniform day and we invite pupils to wear their 
favourite Christmas jumper or festive clothing. Donations in support of this fundraiser can be made via 
our JustGiving page: 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/westkirbyschoolandcollegeelfrun 
 
 
If you have any queries please contact the Charity Team  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Susanne Clemenson and Alfie - WKS Charity Team        (sclemenson@wkrs.co.uk) 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/westkirbyschoolandcollegeelfrun

